Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
State Board of Education
The Florida Department of Education and the State Board of Education announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: December 17, 2010, 8:30 a.m.

PLACE: Miami Dade College – Wolfson Campus, 300 N. E. 2nd Avenue, Building 2000, Room 2106, Miami, FL 33132

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of this workshop is to offer the opportunity for dialogue on the direction of the Florida College System.
For more information, you may contact: Lynn Abbott at (850)245-9661 or email: lynn.abbott@fldoe.org.
